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Abstract: Data, it all begins with data. Just over a hundred years ago, modern statistics began with the 
hiring of a young scientist, Roland A. Fisher, at the Rothamsted Experimental Station. What had happened? 
In 1919, John Russell of the Rothamsted Experimental Station went to Cambridge to find a statistician who 
could make sense of the mass of data that had accumulated over 80 years of growing trials. Fisher, on the 
other hand, wanted to do independent research in an area he had already made his own: small sample 
statistics. Fisher, however, was starting from scratch because there was no technical way to process the data. 
His work laid the foundation for experimental design and frequentist statistics. Thus, frequentist statistics 
is the answer to the limitation of its era. 200 years before Fischer, Thomas Bayes found the solution John 
Russell had been looking for, but it would take until the 22nd century before we could use Bayesian 
statistics widely. But why conjunctive? This is the question my talk will address. Because this is 
where ideas from mathematics are combined with implementation in computer science to find an answer 
to the questions of the present and the future in applied statistics. Finally, we will discuss together the 
challenges that arise in the teaching of Bayesian statistics. 


